

Manon Antoniazzi
Chief Executive and Clerk
National Assembly for Wales
Cardiff Bay
Cardiff
CF99 1NA

Robert Buckland QC MP Solicitor General

Attorney General's Office 5-8 The Sanctuary London SW1P 3JS

www.gov.uk/ago

20th July 2017

Dear Manon,

Landfill Disposals Tax (Wales) Bill

Thank you for your letter to the Attorney General of 28 June 2017 about the Landfill Disposals Tax (Wales) Bill.

I have considered the Bill and, in accordance with section 112(3) of the Government of Wales Act 2006, I confirm that I do not intend to make a reference to the Supreme Court in relation to the Bill.

I have written in similar terms to the Counsel General.

yours ever,

ROBERT BUCKLAND QC MP SOLICITOR GENERAL